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CARSON ELEMENTARY PAC MINUTES FEBRUARY 9, 2021 

 

Start:  7:00 pm 

End:  7:45 pm 

Attendance:  Tamara Pelletier, Julie Backer, Chelsea Fenton, Kim Scott, Angelina 

Gauthier, Rose Bright 

Regrets:  None 

Adoption of the Agenda:  Motion: Chelsea Fenton, 2nd: Kim Scott, All in Favour 

Presidents Report:  The PAC will meet as needed. 

Vice Presidents Report:  Nothing to report. 

Treasure’s Report:  

• Bank Statement – viewed by meeting attendees.  Can statement be emailed?  

Tamara Pelletier to ask about this. 

• Bursary – We will offer a bursary again this year. 

DPAC Report:   

• Message from Lisa Regarding up and coming virtual events Feb 25th and March 

3rd. Details to be found also on SD 28 web site. 

o February 25 at 4:30-5:30 pm – Virtual Covid town hall info session with 

Northern Health’s Dr. Kling regarding Covid in the north and what the 

process is when a school has a case. 

o March 3 at 6:30 pm – Dr. Shimi Kang (child physiologist) is hosting a 

session on children’s mental health and screen time. 

Facebook/Email: Kim Scott to report – nothing to report. 
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Old Business: 

• DFT Fundraiser Money – is in the process of being sent to the PAC (in the mail). 

• Purdy’s Fundraiser – Orders due by Monday, March 1. Orders to be ready for 

pick-up on Wednesday, March 10.  Order will be received at Tamara Pelletier’s 

house. 

• Classroom Allotments – 140 students currently in school.  More allotments still to 

hand out. 

 

New Business: 

• Northern Flowers/School Spirit Wear Rose to Report – Form to be sent home after 

Easter break. Pick up orders on Thursday, May 6 at Tamara Pelletier’s 

house/garage. Stay in car and order will be brought over. Will need help sorting 

orders.  Offer:  hanging baskets (indoor and outdoor), planters, strawberries and 

tomatoes.  Limit selection due to Covid. 

• Fundraising Ideas for Spring – no more fundraising planned beyond what we have 

committed to. 

• Grade 7 Celebration – no in-person event allowed.   

• School Spirit Wear – Forms will be sent home after spring break.  Hoodies and t-

shirts only.  Orders for pants and tanks were too low to offer again this time. 

Principals Report: 

• Great Kindness Challenge Feb. 16-19, 2021.  See school newsletter for details. 

• Go Wild Grant – indigenous plants will be researched for the school garden. 

• Kindergarten registration – register any time now. 

  

Next Meeting April 13, 2021, Tuesday at 7:00 pm. 

 


